
President's Message 

1978 was a great year for Florida Golf Course Superintendents! 
Unity of the seven state associations has been accomplished through the 
Florida Golf Course Superintendent's Association. We had the finest 
FT-GA Show ever in October. And in addition to all that "The South 
Florida Green 9 won national honors. 

But what lies ahead in 1979? Nobody knows for sure. The govern-
ment is predicting a recession. That means tight money for golf course 
budgets. More government regulations will force us to be better managers. 

Do you want to get a headstart on the 1979 unpredictables? I can 
think of no better preparation than attending the G.C.S.A.A.'s 50th Inter-
national Turfgrass Conference and Show in Atlanta, Georgia, February 
4-9, 1979. Demonstrate to your club that you intend to do everything 
possible to ensure a great and profitable future for both yourself and 
your golf course. 

Make your reservations now and I hope to see you in Atlanta. 


